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Hornby

Elect N. Flemington
to preside over club

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton

The Hornby North Senior 4-H
Club held their sixth meeting on
Monday, at the home of Mrs. Jim
McKay with Janet Coupland as
the president. The 4-H pledge was
repeated by the 11 members
present. Members made beef
soup and chicken soup which was
served with cheese, crackers and
potato chips. This was served for
lunch.

The seventh meeting was also
held at the home of Mrs. McKay
on Monday evening, which was
opened with the 4-H Pledge by
Mary Bakker. Cabbage beet
relish was made and each
member took a jar home. Eleven
members started this Club and
they ended with the same 1!l
members. Mrs. McKay and Mrs.
smith were very proud of their
girls.

Anniversary greetings are ex-
tended to Mr. and Mrs. Ronald
MacPherson who will celebrate
their wedding anniversary on
Wednesday, Nov. 15.

T'he North Trafalgar Euchre
Club held their weekly Euchre
Party on Saturday night, Nov. 11,
at the North Trafalgar
Recreation Centre. There were
seven tables of euchre in play.
The high prizes for the ladies
were won by Mrs. Ethel Webb,
Mrs. Vi Preston and Mrs. Ethel
Martin. The gents prizes were
won by Clare Wilson, Gerald
Teneycke and Tom Bousfield.

Drumaquin

The lucky draws were won by
Walter Barnard and Mrs. Jim
Hamilton. Tom Bousfield, won a
box of chocolate candies for
having the most lone hands which
were six and Mrs. Vi Preston,
had five lone hands and was the
winner of a box of chocolate
candies. The next euchre will be
held on Saturday Nov. 18.

Birthday greetings are
extended to Mrs. Earl McMillan,
who will celebrate her birthday
on Saturday, Nov. 18.

Mr. and Mrs. Garry Hamilton
of the Ninth Line, Hornby, visited
with Mr. and Mrs. Ken Barker of
Streetsville, on Saturday night.

Euchre party

The Halton County Plowmen's
Association held a euchre party
on Friday night, Nov. 10 at the
Boyne Community Centre with 24
tables of euchre in play. The
ladies’ prizes were won by Mrs.
Ross Segsworth, first and Mrs.
Grace Robertson second. The
gents’ prizes were won by Clare
Wilson first and Donald Douglas
second prize. The lucky draws
were won by Mrs. Mary Brown,
Mrs. Fannie Clements, Alfred
Ball and Roy Currie. The prizes
were handed out by Heather
Hyatt of Norval, who was
crowned Halton Furrow Queen
for 1972. A delicious lunch was
served by the committee.

A meeting was held Nov. 3 at
the North Trafalgar Recreation
Centre with 33 adults and 23

children attending. The meeting
opened with two movies called
Battle of Nerves'’ and ‘‘Free as
a bird in Winter’’. Bob Gracey
played some familiar tunes on his
accordion between films.

Officers for this year are as
follows, president, Norman
Flemington, vice-president, Alex
Finnie, secretary Betty Royce,
treasurer Ginny Carson, trail co-
ordinator - Russ Cole. Trail
Committee—Craig Royce, Ian
Break, Jack Simpson, Bill Speck,
Pat Flippance, Dave Carson,
Henry Devlin and Larry Work-
man. Crests have been ordered
for each member. A trail ride to
be planned. Twenty-two families
have paid into the club and
anyone who wishes to join as a
member can get in touch with the
executive.

Greetings

Birthday greetings are
extended to Ronald Break who
will celebrate his birthday on
Nov. 15. Birthday greetings are
extended to Yvonne Brown who
will celebrate her birthday Nov.
17.

Friends and neighbors will be
pleased to hear that Ralph Rae is
back home again from the Milton
District Hospital where he spent
several weeks.

Kendra Hamilton of the Ninth
Line enjoyed the Ice Capades at
the Maple Leaf Gardens on
Saturday.

U.C.W. deals with

busy

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The U.C.W. of Bethel church
held their monthly meeting at the
home of Mrs. Stewart McMillan
on Wednesday evening, Nov. 1,
with Mrs. Carlyle Featherston
presiding, and reading a poem
Autumn Voice. Mrs. W. Harris
conducted the worship period.

Mrs. A. Ball, convener of
stewardship, had an interesting
paper and discussion on getting
our neighbors and others
interested in the church. Roll call
word Peace was well answered
by 12 members. Treasurer'’s
report showed that the recent
bazaar had been a very suc-
cesstul venture, the members
then voted generous donations to
inany worthy causes.

Christmas donation

One hundred dollars was voted
to pay tor maintaining the church
grounds. Fifty dollars was to be
sent for a Christmas gift to Miss
Audrey Lawrence, a missionary
teacher 1in Chad Africa, and $100
to the Missionary and Services
Fund. A thank vou and gift was to
be sent to Mrs. Mervin Tuck, of
Kirktield for her beautiful exhibit
of button collections at the bazaar
recently.

A bale or used clothing will be
vathered at the church Dec. 10,
11. This will be sent to Toronto,
along with White Gifts. Three
quiits will be at the home of Mrs.
Merry and included in the bale.
Mrs. A. Ball was named to
purchase large vases for the new
tlower tabies made by Mr.
Fickett.

Many thank you letters were
read — from Dan Lister for gifts
while 1n hospital; from Mrs.
George Bailey for gift following
her Ulness: Peter Vander Dussen
tor a gift while in hospital; from
Mrs. Betty Hall for gifts and
tlowers sent to her husband
Sonny and son Larry after their
car accident. Mrs. Harry Pickett
sent a thank vou to the ladies for
catering at the trousseau tea of
her daughter Miss Louise Pickett
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future

on Oct. 21; and an appreciation
note came trom Mr. and Mrs.
Mervin Ball for the wedding gift
from the U.C.W.

A letter from the John Milton
Society for the Blind of Canada
was read, requesting a donation
to provide Braille and large
printed books and Sunday School
literature for those with very
poor sight, ot which there are
300,000 persons i1n Canada.

A cash donation was made to
provide books for one year. Mrs.
. Ball was named to attend the
president’s workshop in Milton,
Nov. 13. Articles left from the
bazaar were auctioned by Mrs.
Merry.

The meeting closed with
benediction, with a delicious
lunch being served by Mrs. L.
Chamberlain, Mrs. J. Pickett Jr.
and the hostess.

The December meeting will be
a Christmas pot luck dinner at
the home ot Mrs. [.. Lister on
Dec. 6. Rev. Lynne Adams, Mrs.
D. Wood and Mrs. S. McMillan
are to convene the program.

Birthday greetings go to Ralph
Featherston, Janet McMillan,
Mrs. Jim Holloway and Michael
Jones.

Congratulations to Mr. and
Mrs. S. Trencs on their 23rd
wedding anniversary Nov 12.

Congratulations to Mr. and
Mrs. Altred Ball on the birth of
their grandson, Michael Ross
Wark, a son for Mr. and Mrs.
Wark of Oakville.

ood wishes are extended to
Mrs. John Pickett, Sr. who
celebrated her 85th birthday on
Thursday, Nov. 9. She received
manyv cards, gifts, floral
arrangements of red roses and
mums, and good wishes on this
special occasion. She was guest

SAFETY

Constable Jun Redpath of the
Milton OPP spoke to 601 students
at Pineview and Robert Little
Schools about safety, last week.
He also spoke to members of the
Driving Education Class at Acton
High School.

RUPP WINNERS

lan’s Garage Hornby

6543 9th Line 826-3468

Qur thanks to all who participated in our draw

which was

held Saturday

Nov. 11 and

congratulations to the following winners.

Peter Walker

R.R. 2, Milton

A. Wilkins

R.R. 3 Campbelivilie
Dave Cordingley
R.R. 2 Hornby

Bill Trenwith

R.R. 3 Campbellville

Kelly Dunnill
R.E. 2 Streetsville
Vic Plant
10 Jayzetl Dr.,
Phyllis Milford
10 Reid Dr., Streetsville.

Weston

RIDE RUPP — THE REAL THING

plans

of honor at a dinner party at the
home of her daughter and son-in-
law, Mr. and Mrs. Willard
Featherston and Madeth at
Omagh. Other guests were her
grandchildren Mr. and Mrs. John
l.ves, Heather, David and
Danny, and Mrs. . McDowell.
We wish this dear lady many
more anniversaries.

For the fifth vyear the
Drumquin Slimettes recently
began their program schedule of
exercising and calorie watching.
Their meetings are held on
Monday evenings at 7.45 p.m. at
Percy Merry School with Mrs.
at Clayton back as instructor
and the leader is Mrs. Joan
Bissonnette of Milton. The club
have 20 paid up members and
have an average attendance of
12.

Music 1s supplied by tapes and
records for an enjoyable evening,
with prizes going to the best
welght losers for each week. The
tollowing ‘ladies have won:
Laurie Scott, Mrs. Agnes
McKinnon, Mrs. Ginny
Gallipeau, Milton, Lollie Me-
Donald, Appleby Line, and Mrs.
Carol Senicar. Anyone interested
In good health 1s invited to join
the group.
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DODGE
BUILDS IN

THE SOLID
~ DIFFERENCE

1973 DODGE DART

See the s
Solid Difference S

MILTON
CHRYSLER DODGE

88 Ontario St. 878-2962

ON SALE NOW . ..

A Limited Supply of New
and Demonstrator '72s.
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ﬂgv Manorites sketched

Wk for Oakville art show
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PEEKING INTO MILTON'S PAST: These two photos came
from a snapshot collection of Jim Breckon, Burlington. They
depict four local ladies on the steps of the Registry Office (now
Family Court building) in the top photo and the flower-
bedecked front of the old Court House and Jail on Brown St. in
the lower photo. Someone in Mr. Breckon’s family took the
pictures around 1916. Recognize any of the ladies?

Kilbride

Elect recreation
slate for village

By Mrs. P.D.J. Scoones

During the past few weeks this
organization has been urging the
community to turn out and vote
for the new officers, and last
luesday, the following were
elected.

President is P.Dulrec, first Vie
Pres. Mr. L.. Cootes; secretary
Mrs. D. Murray; treasurer Mel
Anderson, Social Conveners Mrs.
V. Parent and Bill Farrow. Rink
Convener is B. Murray, D.
Coulson and A. Wright. Ball
Conveners are (. Harris and A.
Shaw, publicity Mrs. J. Scoones,
Directors include D. Ripper, Mrs.
B. Dukeshire, Mrs. B. Coulson, A.
Burbridge, Mr. R. Gagnon, S.
Price and Mr. R. Muirhead.

Cub Supply Building

[ am sure many of us were
wondering what Fred Arnold was
doing directing traffic along
Kilbride St. and up Panton St.
last Saturday. It sure was a big
load and Fred ably directed the
truck which had to negotiate
under some overhanging
branches, and slowly but surely
the Cubs Supply Building was
transported from the Old Hall to
its new site behind the Kilbride
Public School.

The building will house the
tlags and equipment, and be
more convenient for the leaders
and boys.

[ce Capades
The Satety Patrol children had
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a fun afternoon last Saturday as
they were taken to see the Ice
Capades in Toronto. Amongst the
children from the Kilbride Public
School were Karen Watson, Jan
Foss-Peterson, Nancy Odorico,
Nancy Dubrec and Judy Jones.
Two guests also went along,
namely Ricky Muirhead and
Cathy Anderchek.

Colds and flu are prevalent in

Lown.
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J. R. Currie °o®
OPTOMETRIST

BURLINGTON
MALL

TELEPHONE 632-7788

ST T L LA L

MIR
LIQUID
DETERGENT

37 5¢

WE SELL ONLY RED OR BLUE BRAND MEATS

MAPLE LEAF

Assorted Meats
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Pencil sketches of residents of
Halton Centennial Manor will be
included in a ‘‘two-artist” art
show being staged at the Beth El
Synagogue on Morrison Rd. in
Oakville Nov. 26, 27 and 27.

Margie H. Bakewell, who loves
to paint portraits in oil, is joining
Donna Ibing for the November
show. Over the past several
months Mrs. Bakewell has spent

hours pencil sketching and
talking with residents of the
Manor in Milton and some of
these pictures will be in the show.

Here four years
She studied art in art colleges
in Ireland and England and has
studied with several well known
Canadian artists since coming
here in 1968.

Donna Ibing works with

ik

watercolor felt marker and ink
and her paintings are described
as spontaneous and free. She
works from her van truck and

"El..rl..-. _-'-|:.iI!:_I". )1 |='l- Ll I'l

L'Utl[lt[‘f}’ﬁitiﬂ as well as her
favorites — auto wrecking yards
and machine shops.

The Nov. 26-28 show is open to
the public from noon to 8 p.m.

—Many hunters are away north
atter deer this week.

- —The Royal Winter Fair is on
in Toronto until this Saturday.

NOTICE TO ELECTORS

TOWNSHIP OF NASSAGAWEYA
MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS

TAKE NOTICE THAT an Advance Poll will be held on:
FIRST DAY — MONDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 1972

SEGOND DAY — SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2, 1972

The Advance Poll Will Be In The Nassagaweya Municipal Office Building
Between the Hours of 11:00 A.M. and 8:00 P.M. both days.

POLLING DAY

MONDAY, DECEMBER 4, 1972

Between The Hours of 11:00 A.M. and 8:00 P.M.at the following Polling

Places:

POLL NO. 1

Residence of Beverley Ella
Campbellville, Ont.

POLL NO. 2

Residence of Molly Elliot

Campbellville, Ont.

POLL NO. 3

Nassagaweya Township Hall

Brookville

Residence of Hubert MacPherson

F0ED Sl

HEINZ

Baby Foods

6

e QG ¢

SWIFTS PREMIUM

WIENERS

POLL NO. 4

POLL NO. 5

Eden Mills, Ont.

Residenceof Duncan Moffat
Lot 27, Conc. 4
R. R. No. 2, Rockwood, Ont.

Clerk & Returning Officer,
EARL S. CUDDIE
TOWNSHIP OF NASSAGAWEYA

Bravo OQils

11:t:‘gaﬂv‘“:"Lz.' $2 & 2 9

MAPLE LEAF

S——

ALFONSO'S
WARKET

FRESH GRADE A
MAPLE LODGE

BUTTER
i

FRESH f

Stew Bee

PKG.
LB.
FRESH NO. 1

COLEMAN’'S SWEET PICKLED

Cottage

Rolls ]3¢

LB.

Italian Sausage

LB.

FRESH LEAN

Pork Ghops

LB.

FROZEN
GREEN GIANT POLY

2 LB. BAG

FRESH GRADE A

CHICKENS
41° .

FRESH NO. 1

ananas 10°

ADVERTISED SPECIALS IN . EFFECT TO 6 P.M. SATURDAY

FRESH GRADE A

Chicken Legs

FRESH GRADE A

NO. 1 HOTHOUSE

ALFONSO’S

Chicken Breasts5
FRESH PRODUCE AND VEGETABLES

Head

TOMATOES

FRESH GRADE A

LB.

1

35¢ .

ETTUCE

WE RESERVE THE RIGHT TO LIMIT QUANTITIES

B7¢ [Chicken Wings J3]¢

c| =« Ghicken
Giblets

g9
29°

FRUIT MARKET

114 MILL ST.

FREE DELIVERY

818-2460
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